West Shore

Chamber of Commerce

Inspiring Business

Friday, February 9 - Monday, March 25, 2024

Taste of the Chamber is back in a new and fun way! We will be highlighting our restaurant and
catering members from Friday, February 9th through Monday, March 25th, and asking our
members to visit your location(s) during this time. Participants will register in order to submit
their receipts from their visits to enter to win one of three top prizes and many other
giveaways.

Interested in being included on the list and promoted throughout this time?

As long as you are a Chamber member in good standing and have a location that individuals
can visit you can participate!

We just ask that you:
« Provide a minimum of $50 in gift card(s)/certificate(s) to give out as additional prizes to
participants for each participating location.
- Be willing to post our event marketing piece in a prominent location at your place of
business.

The Chamber will then:
« List you as a participating location on the Chamber website (linked to company website).
« This list will be used in Chamber Publications and event marketing leading up to event.
- Event promotion to media.
« Listed and tagged in social media event post on Facebook, Linkedin, and Instagram during
the event time frame.

COMPANY NAME:

EVENT CONTACT NAME:

EVENT CONTACT EMAIL:

LOCATION(S) TO BE LISTED:

I agree to be listed as a participating location, will post the Chamber event piece in each location,
and will donate a minimum of $50 in gift card(s) to be given away as additional prizes.

By typing my name below, this will act as my signature:

SIGNATURE: DATE:
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